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Dynamic Line Ratings Task Force (DLRTF)
Monthly Progress Report

[12.19.2022]

1. Additional Issue Relating to the Implementation of Dynamic Line Ratings

 Issue Status

       Evaluation in progress

Target Completion 

Meetings are scheduled through 12/12/2022 for this year. The task force will determine if additional education is 
needed beyond that date. Meetings are also scheduled for the Q1 of 2023.

Progress Update

PJM presented education on dynamic line ratings in PJM to date and education on considerations regarding 
notice of an intent to implement DLR. Education was also provided on impacts of DLR implementation to 
ARR/FTR markets and Seasonal ratings utilized within PJM Planning processes. A survey was sent out to the 
DLRTF and OC email distribution lists on additional education for the task force. The draft survey questions were 
also reviewed at the September 30th DLRTF meeting with the stakeholders. PJM SMEs are in the process of 
reviewing the results and providing feedback  which will be shared with the DLRTF distribution group. An 
Education Tracker spreadsheet was created and posted on the DLRTF main page after the November meeting.  
PJM SMEs discussed and highlighted the detailed responses in education tracker spreadsheet. During the 
December meeting,TOs and Vendors will share and present their experiences with Dynamic Line Ratings.

https://www.pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-details.aspx?Issue=7215c8bd-71a7-475b-b4e4-761d34fd8211

